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I look forward to discussing these issues.  I'm afraid that I will not be able to prepare anything formal by 

Tuesday but will certainly give you my views on all of the questions that you raise.   Any substantive discussion 

of this topic  would, I think,  benefit from Jeremy's insights, and he will unfortunately not be at the meeting.  

To:	JRTunheim @ aol.com (Jack Tunheim) @ Internetcc:	david_marwell @ jfk-arrb.gov @ Internet, ANELSON 

@ AMERICAN.EDU (Anna Nelson) @ Internet, KERMITH @ HUMANITIES1.COHUMS.OHIO-STATE.EDU @ 

Internet (bcc: David Marwell/ARRB)From:	wljoyce @ firestone.Princeton.EDU ("William L. Joyce") @ Internet 

@ WORLDCOM   Date:	04/11/96 11:39:48 AM CDTSubject:	Board discussion item for next weekJack:  There 

has been recent discussion about communication between  the office and the Board that has broadened into a 

wider  consideration of our work generally, and what it would mean to be  "finished" with our work, how can 

we as a Board boost productivity,  what are the priorities among documents that the staff should be  working 

on, and in turn preparing for our review and decision.  My  conviction is as it has been: that we need to 

organize our work and  probably expand our investment of time to oversee and direct staff  effort and to 

insure that we as a Board process and release MANY MORE  DOCUMENTS than we have to now.  Otherwise, I 

fear that we will be  severely criticized, not only for a lack of effective output, but  also for hampering release 

of documents in other areas.  Witness Tim  Weiner's article in the "Times" earlier this week on the CIA and the  

FBI detailing FOIA staff to work on the JFK Collection.	All this is to encourage you and David to plan for a 

serious  Board discussion of these matters next week when we gather in  Washington.  I think it essential that 

we focus our attention on this  critically important topic.	Hoping that you had a pleasant and relaxing vacation 

and that  your shakedown cruise as a federal judge continues to go smoothly for  you,					--Bill    
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